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Baby boxes are symptoms of a failed system that inadequately support parents. 

Anonymous drop offs violate the rights of the child both legally and ethically. 

Additionally this company monetizes abandonment and child procurement. 

 

Listen to adult adoptees. Our history matters. It affects our physical and mental 

health throughout our lives. To best support vulnerable children, support parents in 

need. 

MaryKate Ryan 


